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Fire Chief’s Report 

Mechanic Hiring process – We’ve had a little snag in our mechanic hiring process. It turns out that our #1 candidate 
has injured himself. Our physician has cleared him but there is still the possibility he might need shoulder surgery. 
Linda Layton, Jay and I will be meeting with him on Tuesday to discuss the situation.  

Station 1-5 Open House update – We met with representatives from the Mabana Flames about the possibility of 
holding an Open House at Station 1-5. We tentatively set a date of June 29th if we are going to do it.  

Lunch with Rick Felici – I have invited our Sheriff elect to have lunch with me on Thursday. Any commissioner that 
would like to join us is welcome.  

Crews out of district – We will be joining with Arlington and NCRFA for some training on an acquired structure in 
Stanwood. We will be sending a few FFs at a time.  

GEMT update – We met with our account manager from PCG. Everything is looking good for our reimbursements. 
We should be getting our 2016 and 2017 funds here shortly.  

Union use of St 1-4 for a fundraiser on Dec 15th – Union has requested to use St 1-4 for a fundraising spaghetti feed 
on Dec 15th. They have offered to pay the facility fee but I feel they fit into the types of organizations for which the 
board is allowed to waive the facility rental fee. 


